
Information for parents (see also other individual files) 

 
Next week we are meeting in the Mall at 6.30 pm for a treasure 

hunt. Please drop the girls at the Roper street entrance to the Mall 

at 6.30 and collect them from the Guide Hall at 8.30pm. 

Uniform please. 

Please note: two girls went home from camp with suspected 

chicken pox. You may want to keep an eye on your daughter for 

symptoms.  
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Uniform pool: 

The Support Group would be very pleased to receive uniform no 

longer needed an in good condition. 

The uniform pool is open during unit meetings each week and has a 

range of uniform tops and bottoms for sale at very reasonable 

rates, eg $10 for a size 8 uniform top. 

We also have District polo shirts for wearing at camp from $20. 


